
HHT Committee 

From: 	 wahine J <Iahainasjewek@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 
	

Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:03 PM 
To: 
	

HHT Committee 
Subject: 
	

Front Street apartments lahaina 

Aloha Committee, 

I live in Lahaina at the Front Street Apartments. 
I have heard that the 50 year lease has been broken 
and our rent is increasing by $500-$600 a month. 
I have lived here 13 years and I love it. One of the 
reasons I moved here is because of the 50 year lease with BUD. 

More than half the people that live here and don't 
have the means or money to pay the increase or 
moving expenses will be devasted and perhaps 
Homeless. 

This increase is insane and I am sure you are well 
aware of this move. Please take into consideration 
How this is going to affect us human beings. 

Mahalo 
Jeanne 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


